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Regarding S2HC proposal, I object to the placement of homeless camps in Gabriel Park. We as
taxpayers have a reasonable expectation of safety and hiding a homeless camp in Portland's 2nd
largest park is not acceptable. Why don't you halt one of the construction zones downtown like the
new justice center on 1st, and place a homeless camp there? Since all of our tax money in SW does
go to support downtown which has been destroyed by anarchists, while we have no sidewalks. We
realize that you are doing this to hide the homeless problem in the outer neighborhoods, we are not
interested.
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